Family Child Care, Inc.

Position Statement on “Unions”

Adopted, September 19, 2006

Family Child Care, Inc. (FCCI) does not support the organization of family child care providers by any union for purposes of bargaining or negotiation on behalf of child care providers.  FCCI recognizes that licensed family child care providers are independent small business owners and have the right to manage their businesses and negotiate rates and fees on their own behalf.

Family Child Care, Inc. Mission Statement
The Mission of Family Child Care, Inc. is to provide in-home child care providers the support, assistance, and training they need to care for children in their homes.

Family Child Care, Inc.

Policies established September 19, 2006

In regards to relationships with Unions

In accordance with the above Position Statement and with the Mission Statement of Family Child Care, Inc., the following policies are hereby adopted by FCCI with regards to Unions:

1. Family Child Care, Inc. will not accept contributions or funding from any Union attempting to organize or represent family child care providers.

2. Family Child Care, Inc. will not accept articles written by any Union or representatives of any Union for publication or distribution through Family Child Care, Inc.

3. Family Child Care, Inc. will not accept advertisements for any union for publication in any FCCI materials or newsletters.

This position statement and the accompanying policies were voted on and accepted by the Family Child Care, Inc. Full Board Meeting September 19, 2006.

